
CITY OF W000CREEK, TEXAS

BUDGET HEARING NOTICE

FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023

The City of Woodcreek, Texas, will hold a Public Hearing on the following date, time and location for

the purpose of receiving written or oral comments concerning the Proposed Budget for the

Fiscal Year 2022-2023.

Date: September 14th 2022
Time: During the Regular City Council Meeting, beginning at 2:00 PM
Location: Woodcreek City Hall

41 Champions Circle
Woodcreek, TX. 78676

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of

$14,976, which is a 2.62 % increase from last year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be raised

from new property added to the tax roll this year is $78,968.

A copy of the proposed budget in its entirety is available for public inspection on the City’s website

at https://www.woodcreektx.gov/finance/page/budget-documents. The public may observe the

hearing live at the following link: https://meetingsipvideotalk.com/109890440

The public may listen to this hearing live by dialing one of the following numbers:

1(617) 315-8088 or toll free at 1(866) 948-0772. When prompted, enter Meeting ID: 109890440.

Submit written comments by email to City Hall before Noon of the day prior to the Public Hearing

at: woodcreek@woodcreektx.gov. Please include your full name and home address. Written

comments will be part of the official written record. All interested parties are encouraged to

attend and testify before the City Council.


